
Growth through Jesus’ love so that we can learn, persevere, achieve and bear fruit together.

ST CHAD’S NEWSLETTER

YOUNG VOICES

Our wonderful St Chad’s choir, led by 
Miss Board, took part in Young 
Voices. This has been the 10th time 
Miss Board has taken choir along and 
said this year’s was the best one yet! 
Creating one massive choir, 
hundreds of children took part in a 
huge performance at the Resorts 
World Arena. Thank you to all our 
brilliant children and staff involved. 
Thank you to our parents who came 
along to watch and for listening to 
lots of singing at home too!

JANUARY

A message from Mrs. Smith

Where has this term gone? Our school choir went to Young Voices early in 
January and were brilliant. We had Reception parent lunches last week along 
with our book sharing evening and it was really nice to chat to those of you who 
could attend.  Our YR5’s spent the week at Laches Wood and had a wonderful 
time. Miss Groucott (a trainee from Worcester University)  has been teaching 
YR2 in her teaching final placement and doing a fabulous job alongside Miss 
Board and the YR2 team. Our children have been working really hard with their 
learning and I have given out lots of gold Headteacher stickers. We are busy 
making plans for next half term too…our Easter celebrations are coming along 
nicely, YR4 go away on their residential and I am taking six of our children on 
our Children's Pilgrimage to Walsingham in early March. Thank you for your 
continuing support. Keep coming to talk and share if you need to. 

With every blessing, Mrs Smith

WOW MOMENTS

For exciting, regular updates on what’s been happening in school, follow us on Twitter @lichfield_st

Key Messages
• Please be careful when parking and reversing along the road outside school during drop off and pick up time.
• We ask that you do not email teachers directly, please email the school office, stating who the email is for. 

Emails will be forwarded onto the relevant teacher. Thank you.
• Please ensure you contact the school office if someone else will be collecting your child from school. Our office staff can 

then pass the message onto the relevant teacher.

Contact Us:

01543 226080 office@st-chads-lichfield.staffs.sch.uk

Proud to be part of… 

Year 6 are 
understanding diffusion 
and osmosis this 
afternoon through 
skittles and gummy 
worms.

Year 3 have experimented with 
complementary colours. They 
have created colour wheels and 
explored different ‘hues’ .

This week Reception have 
shared the book The 
Gingerbread Man, they 
had lots of fun making 
gingerbread houses.


